1961-'62 Team

BASKETBALL

Although this year’s season may not have been as successful as we had
hoped, we owe thanks to the team who put in so much time and effort, and
made such an excellent representation for S.P.F.H.S. The school has a great
deal to look forward to next year with the many juniors who gained experience
on the court this season, but the team will miss this year’s Senior members. The

Senior class leaves best wishes for as outstanding a team in the years to come.

MR. DETTMAR
Coach
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